Dear Student,

This is a reminder that THE 2ND INSTALLMENT OF INTERNATIONAL FEES IS DUE BY NOVEMBER 1st.

This reminder is for International students that chose the installment payment plan. If you have already paid your fees in full, you can ignore this email

Your personalized invoice is available online through your SFS portal.

A list of acceptable <u>payment methods</u> can be found on the Money Matters page of the King's website. <u>Please note:</u> if you would like to pay by direct wire, there is a **\$75.00** fee associated with **each** direct wire transfer. If you choose this method, please include the \$75.00 fee with your transfer. The direct wire information is attached to this email for your convenience.

If you have any questions please email studentfinance@kings.uwo.ca.

Kind regards,

Student Financial Services

King's University College 266 Epworth Ave. London, ON | N6A 2M3 P: 519-433-3491 ext. 4319 F: 519-963-0975



King's University College is situated on the traditional lands of the Anishinaabeg, Haudenausaune, Lenaapeewak, and Attawandaron peoples. This territory also covers lands connected to the London Township Treaty and Sombra Treaty 1796, and the Dish with One Spoon Wampum. May we honour their teachings and stewardship of the land.